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LPEA Seeks Community Input During Cooperative Month 

Durango, CO – In celebration of National Co-op Month this October, La Plata Electric 

Association (LPEA) announced a series of focus group discussions aimed at shaping the future 

of the cooperative. LPEA is seeking applicants for focus groups made up of cooperative 

members. Feedback received will contribute to the development of energy programs and 

decisions. 

Dates & Locations: 

• Tuesday, October 1 – Pagosa Springs 12:00 pm – 2:00 pm  

• Thursday, October 3 – Durango 12:00 pm – 2:00 pm 

• Tuesday, October 8 – Virtual 12:00 pm – 2:00 pm 

• Monday, October 21 – Pagosa Springs 5:00 pm – 7:00 pm 

• Tuesday, October 22 – Durango 5:00 pm – 7:00 pm 

• Tuesday, October 29 – Virtual 5:00 pm – 7:00 pm 

Members can sign up for a session on via this form.  

### 

About LPEA  

LPEA is a member-owned, not-for-profit, electric distribution cooperative serving La Plata and 

Archuleta, with segments of Hinsdale, Mineral, and San Juan counties. LPEA is the fifth largest 

cooperative of 22 in Colorado, and aims to provide safe, reliable electricity at the lowest 

reasonable cost to its approximately 36,500 members. For additional information, contact LPEA 

at (970) 247-5786 or visit lpea.coop. 
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